
ÉCS June 2025 Newsletter



Admin Message
As we approach the end of another incredible school year, there is a wonderful energy in the building. Staff are working 
hard to make sure we enjoy every last moment with our students, soaking up time together and creating memories. Field 
trips, special events, and year-end activities are in full swing, and it’s exciting to see so much joy and engagement.

Even with summer on the horizon, we’re focused on finishing strong. The end of the year is a time when memories are 
made, and how we finish matters. As the saying goes, “People remember how you finish,” and we’re committed to 
making these last weeks meaningful for every student.

A special thank you to the Kiwanis Club for their generous support of our Grade 6–8 Youth Wellness Conference. This 
event was a huge success, and it wouldn’t have been possible without their help. It’s a wonderful partnership, and we 
feel very fortunate to have it.

Thank you as always for your continued support throughout the school year. We couldn’t do it without you!

- Mr. Reiter



Office Notes
Do you have contact information you need to 

update?  

If you know you will be transferring schools 
for the 2025-2026 school year, please let the 

office (centennial_school@chinooksd.ca) 
and your homeroom teacher know. 

If you need to fill in a busing form for the Fall 
you can click on the link (Bussing Form).  

mailto:centennial_school@chinooksd.ca
https://centennial.chinooksd.ca/download/489077


Dates to Remember
June 1 - Yearbook orders due
June 2-3 - Gr. 7 & 8 FI Trip to Batoche National Historic Site / Gr. 8 English Trip to Elkwater
June 4 - Early Dismissal (2:05 pm) / No Kindergarten (even), 2025-2026 Kindergarten orientation
June 5 - Kindergarten odd Trip to Riverside Park and Kwan’s Greenhouse
June 6 - Gr. 3 English Trip to Sask Landing / Time to Shine! Show your school spirit by wearing ÉCS clothing or colours!
June 9 - Gr. 7 English Trip to Moose Jaw
June 12 - Gr. 3 FI Trip to Sask Landing / Gr. 4 FI and English Trip to Fort Walsh 
June 13 - Gr. 2 FI Trip to Morse
June 13-14 - Band Trip to Regina
June 16 - All library books due
June 17 - Glow Gallery 3-6 PM in Mme. Biem’s Room (Gr. 1, 2 and 5 FI, Mr. Kinch & Mrs. Garland’s classes)
June 18 - Recorder Blast (Gr. 4 & 5) at 10:45 am / Band concert in the ÉCS gym at 6 pm (students to arrive at 5:30 pm)
June 19 - Gr. 5 FI and English Trip to Regina / Last day of Pre-Kindergarten
June 20 - Gr. 1 FI and English Trip to Museum / Gr. 2 English Trip to Morse
June 23 - Play Day (Kindergarten - Gr. 3) at ÉCS, morning only / Track & field (Gr. 4 & 5) at SCCHS, full day / 
Kindergarten - Gr. 2 English Musical at 1 PM
June 24 - Track & field (Gr. 6 - 8) at SCCHS, full day
June 25 - Farewell Assembly at 9 AM / Gr. 8 Farewell at ÉCS 
June 26 - Last day of classes / Gr. 8 FI and English Trip to Clearwater



June 2025
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat

1 2 3 4 5 6 7

8 9 10 11 12 13 14

15 16 17 18 Recorder Blast 
(Gr. 4 & 5) 10:45 AM

19 20 21

22 23 24
Track & Field Gr. 6-8 

25 26 27 28

29 30

Time to Shine
Gr. 7 & 8 FI Trip

Gr. 8 Eng Trip

Early dismissal 
@ 2:05 PM

No Kindergarten

Gr. 3 Eng Trip

Gr. 7 Eng Trip
Gr. 3 FI Trip

Gr. 4 FI & Eng Trip
Gr. 2 FI Trip

Band Trip

Library Books 
Due Glow Gallery 3-6 PM Band concert 6 PM

Gr. 5 FI & Eng Trip

Last day of Pre-K

Gr. 1 FI & Eng Trip
Gr. 2 Eng Trip

Play Day AM (K-3)
Track & Field Gr. 4 & 5 

Musical 1 PM K-2 Eng
Assembly 9 AM

Grade 8 Farewell

Gr.8 FI & EngTrip

Last day of classes

Yearbook orders due Kindergarten odd Trip



Hats Off! ($2)
● Friday, June 6
● Friday, June 13
● Friday, June 20

Cool Down! ($2)
● Wednesday, June 4
● Wednesday, June 11
● Wednesday, June 18

Noodles! ($4)
● Wednesday, June 11

Mark your calendars for Norah!

Donations for Norah’s family can be dropped off at the 
school office anytime or made online via MySchool Bucks 



Don’t miss out on capturing memories that will last a lifetime! The 
École Centennial School yearbook is now available for order. It’s the 
perfect way to remember all the special moments from this school 
year - the sports, class photos, performing arts, field trips, and 
everything in between!

● High-quality photos & keepsakes
● All your friend’s faces in one place
● A timeless memento to look back on for years to come!

Yearbook

Order deadline is June 1

To order your copy, follow these steps:
1. Visit edgeimaging.ca/order 
2. In the “yearbooks” section, enter our school code: PVZ
3. Fill in the prompts and reserve your copy today. 

http://edgeimaging.ca/order


Get ready for a glowing experience at our school's very 
own Glow Gallery! This unique art show will feature 
stunning, glow-in-the-dark artwork created by students 
from various classes. The event promises to be a 
spectacular display of imagination, as the artwork 
comes to life under the black lights.

Students from the following classes will have their 
work featured:

● Grade 1 FI
● Grade 2 FI
● Grade 4 Kinch
● Grade 5 FI
● Grade 5 Garland

- Mme. Biem



Library Lowdown
The end of the year is drawing near, so it is time to start looking for those library books that might be hiding under the 
bed or behind the couch. All library materials are due Monday, June 16. Reminders of overdue books will be sent 
home. Please return the books or pay for any lost books so we can start fresh in the fall.

Summer holiday time is a break from school, but it doesn't have to be a break from reading. Sora is a resource for 
ebooks and audiobooks that is available through our school library page. The Chinook Regional library is a great 
source of a wide variety of materials and programs. Be sure to check it out. 

Have a great summer, and happy reading!

- Mrs. Dueck



Ability Bowl
Together, the École Centennial Jr. and Sr. SLC, along with several individual student bowlers, raised a total of $2,890.85 to go 
toward the Ability Bowl for Sask Abilities! Fundraisers held at the school included ice cream treat sales, bingo, hat and jersey days, 
and a barn dance! A ton of fun for a great cause! Individual bowlers also collected pledges in person and online from family and 
friends. Bowlers participated in the Ability Bowl held at The Social Bowl on May 3.

https://www.facebook.com/swiftssocialbowl?__cft__[0]=AZX4puooumLXUa_twLz-Bwj2czFFfcQ8eGsP9A4oiwyE4LCBNx1fO5SMlAk9haFs0L-8M1tmfQdTlSncd3IQ9epV1uSyz21QWyaYP1-KICDBIcxNh3r6-i-AIMLU8UlPY8PdV1PFup1AJcCDzsN3w_k6iXeORXqJ2RLnvLQ47B58R59CdkRYtxH8u9ekqnvvVMiNXa9nx5ZL9__4sAsyjz1_&__tn__=-]K-R


Art Show
The 9th Annual École Centennial Art Show was a wonderful success, drawing an estimated 275 
attendees! A big thank you to Mrs. Collins for organizing the event, and to Mrs. Smid and Mrs. 
Bollinger for their support and assistance throughout the evening. Our Stars are definitely artists! 



Lost & Found
Help us ensure lost items are returned to their rightful owners by labeling all student belongings.



In Motion Commotion
From The City of Swift CurrentIt is hard to believe that another school year has almost come to 

an end and that summer is just around the corner! There are many 
opportunities to be active in our great community this summer. 
Enjoy the many parks, biking or walking along the Chinook 
Parkway, playing tennis, swimming at Fairview Pool, trying the 
Disc Golf course and much more! You may also wish to attend our 
free programs and events: 

• Kick Off To Summer on June 11 from 5:30 – 7:30 pm at ACT Park
• Youth Fest on June 19 from 6:00 – 8:00 pm at The Center 
• Kiddies Day Parade on June 25 
• Summer Parks Play, Multisport, and The Zone programs begin July 7
 
For more information, contact (306) 778-2787, visit 
www.swiftcurrent.ca/summer 

Wishing you all a happy, safe and active summer! 

http://www.swiftcurrent.ca/summer







